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January 10, 2017 

Vince Rodo, Office of the Chief Financial & Administration Officer 
Chair, Councillor Josh Cole, Toronto Transit Commission 
1900 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4S 1Z2 

Agenda item: January 18, 2017 

Recommendation 

That the Toronto Transit Commission permit Durham Region Transit access to the transit hub at 
Scarborough Town Centre (STC). 

For the purposes of transporting passengers to and from Durham Region and the Scarborough 
Town Centre (STC).  

Summary 

The City of Pickering has expressed that it would be beneficial to implement interregional transit to 
allow Pickering buses to transport residents to and from the Scarborough Town Centre. 

In our efforts to minimize congestion it would be valuable for both cities to allow public transit to their 
respective municipalities to provide residents with a choice to travel to and from the Scarborough 
Civic Centre and Durham.  This would ease the number of vehicles on our roads and create a 
positive relationship with our neighbours. 

Permitting Durham Region Transit access to the transit hub at Scarborough Town Centre would 
benefit both parties with no cost to the Toronto Transit Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Paul Ainslie 
Scarborough East Ward 43 
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